
To whom it may concern,

This regards to Docket A-2019-3008589

I was at the meeting on August 30 which representative Gaydos and a 

Duquesne Light representative. I along with others were not happy with 

the answers that we got from the Duquesne Light rep. Only last night did I 

find out that there was three proposals and not just one that a Duquesne 

light rep came to my house and explained. At the meeting the Duquesne 

Light rep stated that they don't need anymore right away than they 

already have which contradicts what the rep said when he met me last 

year and said that they needed more land on my property. There was 

other discrepancies of how much power they are reporting on the tower 

they could not be answered either. I felt that I'm misinformed from the 

beginning about this Duquesne Light project that's going through with not 

all the correct information given to all of us homeowners. One of the 

proposals runs along the Ohio River it would only affect eight houses but 

they're trying to push through the one that's going to affect over 400 

houses which will make our property value less and I'm not sure of the 

risk of the higher voltage running through the lines. I think there needs to 

be more clarifications to all the homeowners involved and the 

municipalities that are involved. I am one of many who are very unhappy 

with the process of the misinformation that Duquesne light is giving us 

that war affect all of our property values.
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